
Cancellation and refund arrangements
for live-streaming programme “Techno
Circus” in “Cheers!” Series

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (January 7)
that in view of the latest situation of COVID-19, the live-streaming
programme "Cheers!" Series: "Techno Circus" scheduled for January 15 and 16
at the Studio Theatre of the Hong Kong Cultural Centre has been cancelled.

     Details of the refund arrangements will be announced in due course.
Ticket holders are advised to keep their original intact tickets (with stubs)
for refunds, and check the latest announcements at the programme website
(www.lcsd.gov.hk/CE/CulturalService/Programme/en/multi_arts/programs_1257.htm
l).  

     For enquiries, please call 2268 7323 during office hours, or visit
www.lcsd.gov.hk/CP.
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